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PUBLIC NOTICE

POSTPONEMENT -
PUBLIC HEARING

Please be advised the Public Hearing
scheduled for Monday, November
20, 2017 at 7:.00 p.m. has been
postponed. The hearing to consider
an amendment to a development
agreement, for properties off
Longwood Drive and Carriage Way,
identified as PID #s 30228456,
00441998, 30021639, 00244434

will be re-scheduled by Rothesay
Council at an upcoming Council
meeting.

PUBLIC MEETING

The public meeting scheduled for
Monday, November 20, 2017 will
proceed as planned, beginning at
7:30 p.m. The development proposal
is for a 36 unit residential apartment
building to be located on Millennium
Drive, PID# 00065227, The property
is zoned Millennium Park [MP] Zone.

Mary Jane E. Banks, BComm
Town Clerk — Rothesay
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